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Reminders

Class News Term 4 Dates for Diary

PE DAYS – MONDAY AND FRIDAY.
FRIDAY - RUGBY SESSIONS WITH

ACTIVE SCHOOLS.
P4 PITCH DAY – TUESDAY

P5 PITCH DAY - THURSDAY

PLEASE REMEMBER TO 
BRING A SNACK FOR BREAK TIME

 FOLLOW US ON X:
@MRSVALERIO @MRSCOOKEWPS1

FRIDAY 26TH APRIL
 5 WEEK RUGBY SESSIONS START

MONDAY 20TH MAY
 WALK TO SCHOOL WEEK

24TH-27TH MAY
 HOLIDAY WEEKEND

FRIDAY 7TH JUNE
PRIMARY 5/4 CLASS ASSEMBLY

Welcome back! I hope you all had a
lovely break and are ready for the
joys of the summer term! I can’t

believe we only have one term left
together. Let’s make it one to

remember!
Mrs V has already got us involved in

some competitions. Come on, it
wouldn’t be P5/4 without a little

competition to enter! Look out for
these and wish us luck!

At the end of this term we have our
class assembly which we will be

starting to organise soon. We hope
you will all be able to make it! More

info to follow.



HWB

Numeracy

Literacy

Other Curricular Areas
May focus: Included

RSHP continued
Paths: Feelings of Jealousy and

empathy.
PE focus:  Summer games, Fitness

and Rugby

This term Primary 5 will be learning to
use a rule to extend well known

number sequences including square
numbers, triangular numbers and the
Fibonacci sequence. They will also be
learning to display data in a clear way

using a suitable scale.
This term Primary 4 will be learning to

devise more involved repeating
patterns or designs, using a variety of

media. They will also be learning to
draw simple diagrams, table and
charts to display collected data.

Our writing focus this term is 
imaginative and functional writing.
We will continue to look at similes,

alliteration and onomatopoeia and add
this to our writing to make it more

interesting.
For reading we will be learning to retell

a story in our own words. We will also be
looking at the differences between fact
and opinion. During reading discussions

we will continue to use Blooms
questioning fans to enhance our

understanding of a text.

Our topic this term is The Unsinkable
Ship where we will be joining the
learning with the Primary 4 and

Primary 5 classes.
We will be learning all about the

different classes aboard the Titanic
and completing science investigations  

including buoyancy. We will also
use the Titanic’s short voyage as

stimulus for expressive arts activities
and its structure as a design activity.

This will result in a celebration of
learning in the form of a Tea Party

nearer the end of term.


